
 

 

 

 

 

In Memoriam Donation 

Friends of the Bethlehem Mounted Police extends sincerest gratitude to you for honoring the memory 
of your loved one with a donation in support of the police horses of the Bethlehem Mounted Patrol.   

We are a 501(c)3 Charitable Organization,  and 100% of your donation is used to directly meet the needs 
of the horses by supporting our Endowment Fund, established to ensure the future of  

the Bethlehem Mounted Patrol. 
 

Kindly submit this form to us so that we can properly acknowledge your gift and advise the family of 
your thoughtful memorial.   Email: friendsofthebmp@gmail.com  or USPS:  Friends of the Bethlehem 

Mounted Police, 615 E. Langhorne Avenue, Bethlehem, PA  18017 
 

Your Name:_____________________________________________________ 

Your Address:__________________________________________     Phone: (____)__________________   

Your City, State and Zip Code:______________________________________________________ 

Amount of Donation $______________ 

Please check one: 

(  ) Online donation via paypal to:  friendsofthebmp@gmail.com 

       (  ) Check enclosed payable to Friends of the Bethlehem Mounted Police 

Name of Deceased:____________________________________________ 

Family of Deceased: __________________________________________ 

Family City, State, Zip Code ______________________________________________ 

Date of Passing:  ________________________________________ 

 

We extend our sincerest sympathy to all who knew and loved them. 
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